Good morning everyone on this beautiful autumn day. I was very impressed to see
many of you setting off for a morning run after drop off this morning - perfect
weather for it!

It has been good to hear a little more good news recently. The news about vaccines
must fill us all with some hope and the end of this current lock down will make life
easier for all of us. Here in school things will remain pretty much the same as we
continue to be stringent in adhering to our risk assessments! However, I am
pleased to say that football training will be able to return on 8th December for Year
1, and 9th December for Year 2. If your child attends these clubs you will receive
further details separately.

I also wanted to let you know which films will be showing next week on Thursday
3rd December so that your child can decide whether to attend Film Night or not:
Year 2 - Klaus

Year 1 - Arthur Christmas

Year R - The Flight Before Christmas

If you have purchased the season ticket you do not need to pay, otherwise please
send in £2.50 in a named envelope.

We have lots of exciting activities planned for Christmas and you will receive a
separate email with further details about these.

We are all amazed at how quickly this term seems to be going - however I don't
think many of us will be sorry to wave goodbye to 2020! It may be remembered as
one of the most challenging years of a generation, but I hope it will also be
remembered as a year when kindness and community became more important than
ever.

With love

Jacky



